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January 17, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My name is Feta Fernsler, Public Relations for the Virginia School for the 
Deaf Alumni Association (VSDAA) Reunion.  VSDAA is an organization that 
has an active interest in the education at the Virginia School for the Deaf 
and the Blind (VSDB).  The organization also maintains a quarterly 
newsletter, The Little Acorn, which provides all interested readers 
updates on the school itself.  VSDAA Hall of Fame also recognizes 
exemplary people in 4 areas known as ACES (Arts, Community Service, 
Education and Sports).  In addition to the newsletter, the VSDAA supports 
the school in other ways.  For example, scholarships, monetary donations 
to various programs at the school, community outreach and more. 
 
In order to make this celebration successful, we need your support.  We 
would be most grateful if you could donate gift cards, money or be willing 
to sponsor an event such as meals, entertainment or equipment rentals.  
Various forms have been attached for your consideration.  In return of 
your support, we would recognize you in varying ways depending on your 
level of support plus your support can be counted as a donation on your 
tax return as we are a tax exempt organization.  If needed, we can provide 
our EIN if needed. 
 
Thank you for your time and for considering this request.  We look 
forward to working with you and creating a stronger community. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Feta Fernsler 
540-324-4948 
vsdaa2014@gmail.com 
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